
O’Day Qualifier at St. George’s: Saturday April 21, 2018 
 
This is for those people who will be attending the qualifier hosted by St. George’s at Ida Lewis YC.  We’re 
looking forward to seeing you all bright and early on Saturday.  
 
If you need to contact me, either email me at roy_williams@sgeorges.edu or give me a call my cell 401 835 
0041. Look forward to seeing you all this weekend. 
 
Facilities at Ida Lewis are limited so be prepared for a day with no inside shelter and 
limited facilities. Due to construction, we will not have access to the covered part of the 
club as we have in the past so we will be outside all day. 
 
Parking  
There is some parking on either side of the road near the club and more all along the road (back towards 
town). Once you’ve parked walk out to the club. There will be a packet there for you which will contain, a 
boat rotation sheet, and some protest forms. Sailing Instructions, boat rotations and courses are posted on 
Tech Score and will be on the official noticeboard which will be on TechScore.  
 
If you have VHF it would be great if you could bring it. We will operate on channel 72. 
 
We will sail two A then two B etc. with rotations off the dock. We’ll sail without a break for lunch so bring 
lunch or order it to be delivered. 
 
“A” division sailors should be ready to go the moment the sailors’ meeting, which will be on the dock and 
will start at 9:15am, is over as the first race will start very shortly after the conclusion of this meeting. 
 
There will be a brief coaches meeting before the sailors’ meeting.  
 
PLEASE REMEMBER THE WATER BOTTLE POLICY 
 
On the day sailing logistics: 
 
1. Check it to make sure you know which boat you will be sailing in race 1A. You can rig it as soon as you 

arrive but leave the main and jib down. 
  
         Z420s #1-18 are located on the dock.  
        All boats get put back at the end of the day in the location they came from in numerical order.  

 
3. If you need an additional protest form, they will be available from the NESSA Representative at the regatta, 
Chris Crane. Completed protest forms should be filed with the Regatta Chair, Roy Williams.. 
 
4. At the end of the regattas, please make sure that you have:  
a. Filled out the RP form completely on Techscore.  
b. Picked up all of your gear and stuff.  
c. Cleaned up any trash.  
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